
Feedback Request for Compliance Training 

Dear [Team Name] Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe and 

compliant environment for our athletes, we recently conducted a compliance training session on 

[Date]. Your feedback is crucial in helping us assess the effectiveness of this training and 

identify areas for improvement. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the questions below: 

• What did you find most valuable about the training? 

• Were there any topics that you felt were missing or needed further discussion? 

• How do you rate the overall effectiveness of the training session? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Kindly send your responses to [Email Address] by [Deadline]. Your input is greatly appreciated 

and will help us enhance future training programs. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to our team's integrity! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Sports Team Name] 


